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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
TUESDAY 18TH  April 2006
Question 1
QUESTION : Councillor Marie Corr.
“To ask the Manager to report on progress with respect to the setting up of a Residents/Tenants representative group in the Russell Square development since I last raised this matter at the January 2006 Tallaght Area Committee meeting and will he make a statement on the matter?”
REPLY:  

The Estate Management Section has set up a tenants group for the Council Housing at Russell Square which accounts for one quarter of this mixed development.  However, there is no representative group established by the Voluntary and Private Housing at the estate.
The Community Department of the Council have been requested to help progress the setting up of a representative group from Russell Square – including voluntary, private and affordable housing.
Housing Officers from all of the Voluntary Housing Associations on the Estate have been meeting bi-monthly with the Council’s Estate Officer for the area to deal with issues at Russell Square.
